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January 13, 2025  
  
Dear Mr. Labrador,  
  
On January 7, 2025 PowerSchool, LLC informed us there was a data breach of our student 
and staff information systems.  On January 10, 2025 we notified our staff and families of 
this breach.  In accordance with Idaho Code § 33-133 we have notified the State 
Superintendent of Public Instruction and the Director of the State Board of Education. We 
also have notified Idaho Counties Risk Management Pool and are coordinating with them 
on further cybersecurity support.  PowerSchool has stated they would provide additional 
resources to the individuals whose information was accessed. 
  
Sincerely,  
  

  
Scotti Erickson  
Business Manager/Clerk 
Thomas Jefferson Charter School  
  


